
TO: All FAMA Members
FR: The FAMA Board of Directors
RE: Documents to Help with Families First Coronavirus Response Act (FFCRA) and Emergency Family and
Medical Leave Expansion Act (EFMLA)

To help FAMA Member companies, the Board of Directors are providing the following documents for your
potential needs:

Emergency Paid Sick Leave Under FFCRA
Eligibility for Emergency Family and Medical Leave (EFMLA) Under FFCRA
Families First Coronavirus Response Act (FFCRA) Policy

FAMA recommends that members obtain legal counsel review prior to releasing any of the above documents.

Please let us know if there are other informational items needed where FAMA may be able to assist. The
FAMA Board of Directors will continue to work for you as events unfold. 

Please stay safe and healthy!

Sincerely,
The FAMA Board of Directors

https://www.fama.org/
https://files.constantcontact.com/c4c67aab001/455df08b-2c43-4e05-84f0-2e2b0e71d1ef.docx
https://files.constantcontact.com/c4c67aab001/d8aff2cc-955b-4585-bd26-f3c93b3a758a.docx
https://files.constantcontact.com/c4c67aab001/5c1310a2-b0c1-4941-973e-b1b07be74b89.docx

